UNIVERSITY CURRICULUM COMMITTEE - 2001-2002

Mr. Scott S. Weinberg, Chair

Agricultural and Environmental Sciences - Dr. William K. Vencill

Arts and Sciences - Dr. Tricia A. Lootens (Arts)

- Dr. Elliot C. Gootman (Sciences)

Business - Dr. Robert J. Vandenberg

Education - Dr. Brian A. Glaser

Environmental Design - Mr. David B. Nichols

Family and Consumer Sciences - Dr. Jan M. Hathcote

Forest Resources - Dr. W. Dale Greene, absent

Journalism and Mass Communication - Dr. Elli Lester Roushanzamir: Dr. Kent R. Middleton, substituting

Law -Dr. Fredrick W. Huszagh

Pharmacy - Dr. Janet McCombs

Social Work - Dr. Paul W. Ammons

Veterinary Medicine - Dr. Sheila W. Allen

Graduate School - Dr. Sylvia M. Hutchinson

The University Curriculum Committee met on August 17, 2001, at 3:00 p.m. in room 105 Old College. Minutes of the April 20, 2001, meeting were approved.

Dr. Holbrook welcomed the committee. The committee approved a proposal for joint degrees with Journalism majors in Magazines, Newspapers, and Publication Management and the following five majors under the Bachelor of Arts Degree: Criminal Justice, Political Science, English, Economics, and Spanish. The committee also approved a Minor in Arabic. Both of these proposals were forwarded to the Executive Committee of University Council for consideration

The committee approved a proposal for Areas of Emphasis under the Social Science Education major The committee tabled a request for a name change of an Area of Emphasis under the Bachelor of Science in Biological Engineering pending a response from the College of Arts and Sciences.

The committee approved revised entrance requirements for the major in Early Childhood Education and the following majors under the Bachelor of Family and Consumer Sciences: Clothing and Textiles, Fashion Merchandising, Housing, Dietetics, Consumer Foods, Nutrition Science, Consumer Economics, Child and Family Development, and Family and Consumer Sciences Education.

The committee tabled a request from the College of Arts and Sciences for a change in entrance requirements for the majors in the School of Art. The request will be returned to the College for clarification and simplification.

The committee discussed courses taught with a non-traditional format, specifically courses that will not meet the entire semester. The committee agreed that there were not enough courses in this category to cause a problem.

The meeting adjourned at 3:45 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Scott S. Weinberg, Chair University Curriculum Committee

cc: Dr. Karen A. Holbrook Dr. Thomas G. Dyer Dr. James E. Fletcher